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HAPPY NEW YEAR!!

First of all, Happy New Year to you all and
we hope that everyone enjoyed the Christmas
holidays! | am sure most of you are aware the offi-
cial 2015 Car Show Season has now opened. We
hope for the benefit of our club, that we all work
together to keep our car club strong. We ask that
we all work together to build our membership
and have another fun and successful year
together!

Invite anyone that you know to come to our
meetings and to come to our cruise-ins and car
shows! We would love to meet them and see if
they are interested in being a member of our club.

We are now going into our fourth year as a
club and we continue to grow each vear. Jefferson
County has been very good to us (as well as
surrounding counties) in giving their support and
sponsorships to help us with our charities.

This vear we would like to have lots of
volunteers help us out in anyway they can.
Whether it is just a small amount of time, or lots
of time, it would be appreciated and will help our
club grow stronger. Please volunteer!

Glenn, Larry, Tom Hultz and 1 have done
very well with selling the ads on our 2015 Car
Show Flyer! If you know someone who would
like to advertise, it is only $25 per space. Just be
sure to get a business card or some type of printed
logo and the information they want on the flyer.

We have lots of plans this year and are
going to schedule a road trip every month starting
in April. We have discussed that it be the third
weekend of each month, April through October,
either on Saturday or Sunday. That would be
seven planned trips. We will meet in certain
places and then travel together to our destination
which will include a place to eat. They will all be
a one day trip (Or one half day). We can also plan
things on other dates also, things like going to a
car show or cruise-in together but the third week-
end will be our most prominent events. 1f you are
interested in going on these tours, we suggest that
you let Pat Dukes know so that if we need to
make reservations, we will have a head-count of

how many are going. You may drive your classic
car or just drive your daily dn'.Ei, we just want
you to attend.

If you have suggestions about places you
would like to go, just let Larry, Glenn or Pat know,.

We are also planning a Spring picnic as
well as a Fall picnic. More information will be
given on this soon. We will have the dates and
places on our web site and in the newsletters. 1f
you have a suggestion of where we should have
the picnics please let us know. Grainger County
Park has been suggested and is a very nice park
and reservations are accepted there. Do you know
of a great park that we could go?? Let us know! A
covered pavilion would be best in case of rain.

We will give out the schedules by March at
the meeting, in the newsletter and on our web
site.

The cruise-in at BIG Lots will start the first
Friday evening in A pril, from 5:30 to 8:00. Let’s all
try to attend and support our club this year. 50-50
tickets will be sold so you may go away with extra
money in your pocket. We will have music this
year!

If you know someone who owns several
cars and keeps them in a garage, we may want to
tour their garages and see their treasures! [f you
know someone like this, just give Pat a phone
number and she will call them and see if they can
set something up for us!

We would like to take a moment to invite
all members and guests getting this newsletter to
join us at our next general meeting which would
be Tuesday, February 3rd , as usual at Shoneys in
Dandridge at 7:00 pm. If vou plan on eating, come
at 6:00 pm. It seems that the meeting attendance
has dropped off and we need more participation
in the plans and events of this cdub to keep it
strong and thriving. Although we know that due
to health problems and work schedules a lot of
people have had to give up the meetings. But you
are DEEPLY MISSED and who knows, with the
several activities planned just to have fun, you
might want to take part in the planning,
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JANUARY 2015 Meeting Minutes

Omn this cold, Jamary eveming. we had 17 members attend
the car club meeting. We started off with a prayer and the
Pledge of Alhigience to the USA Flag. Thank you, Reid Beeler,
for keeping our flag for us

Secretary Pat Dukes read the minutes from the December
2014 meeting and a motion to accept was made by Phil Hack-
man with Nathan Peak giving a second and it was passed by all

The financial report was given by Treaswer Ball
O'Connell. Bill reported that the remaining $645 was given to
the local Special Olympics and they purchased 8 bachu ball
boards. He reported about the rest of the financial and a first to
accept was made by Don Bentley with a second from Tom
Hultz and it was passed by all
OLD BUSINESS

The Officers and the Board of Directors met and
discussed a trailer purchase and a generator. The trailer should
be at least 6" wide by 12" long. It has to be enclosed in order to
keep all of our supplies in it as well as our gound system. We
have a lot of supplies now and they are scattered all over at
different members houses. This would allow us to keep every-
thing together Nathan Peak made a motion to set a price of
$2,000 and Bob Beeler made a second and it was passed by all.

Lanty Boggess talked again about committees that we
need. We also need more imvolvement from members in the
club. We would hke to have a road-tnp committee. We
discussed having at least one road4np per month We could
schedule them on the third weekend of each month, either
Saturday or Sunday. We will have some sort of schedule by the
March meeting

Report on the sale of ads for the flver. Glerm reported that
gales have been qute good and around $800 has been sold so

far. Still have 15 or 16 available to sell.

Glenn said we need to decide on trophies and how we will
judge the car show. We need judges that know what they are
domg to handle the judging and no club member can judge. We
need to decide if 1t 1s best of show or by categories. We need
judges go 1f you know of someone that can do that please let
Glenn know.

Glenn said we also need celebrities to get more people at
our show. If you know of someone, please contact Glenn

For owr cruise-mns this year we will be selling 50-50
tickets. The person that wins gets 50% of the money and with
the other 50%, we will buy door pnizes. A motion was made to
do this by Tom Hultz with a second from Nathan Peak Paszed
by all
NEW BUSINESS

The club received a Thank You card from Shelley Kanipe
for the donation we made to A New Day Cancer Support
Group. We would like to help her again next year

Bill O'Connell went to the Dandnidge Police Department
and talked to Chief Carson Williams. Chief Williams has a
1954 Ford that he would like to have redone as a parade police
car. Bill suggested that the Jumor Car Club could possibly work
on it. Since the Junior Car Club has no space to work on cars at
the lugh school due to the collapse of the shop bmlding, the
police could possibly work something out for them to work at
the police garage. This will be mvestigated by Bill and Mr.
Scott and Mr. Crigger. Reports will be given

Phil Hackman motined that we adjourn with a second
from Bob Beeler. Passed by all.

Next meeting is Febmary 3rd at Shoneys at 7pm.

Mossy Creek Cruzers

Memberships fees are due

Dues are still $20 for a years membership for you and

your spouse or significant other. If you joined in Octo-

ber 2014 or later, you are paid up through the year of
2015. If you aren’t sure about this, see Pat.
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2015 Board of Directors
Phil Hackman - 570-351-4957 - phackman@huges.net
Bill Potts - 865-471-7788
Don Bentley - 865-475-4872 - doneben2@charter.net
RHejane Winnter - 954-801-7237
Mike Reading - 865-274-3645 - biggbird1@aol.com

Car Show March 7th
at the Catholic Church

The Cathodlic Chiurch has invited the Cruzers
to be part of a show for charity that they are
sponsoring on Saturday, March 7th. The church
is located on Highway 92 in Jefferson City
(across from the Habitat for Humanity).

There is a lot of different activities going on. |
will give you more info at the February meeting
and in the newsletter.

This can be one of the events that our club

goes to together. More info later.

The Mossy Creek Cruzers Car Club meeting is held the first Tuesday of each month

at Shoney’s in Dandridge at 7 pm. Come at 6 pm to eatl
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LETTER FROW THE PRESIDENT

"nss' cr“”:"“"s Hello to all you Cruzers,

Car Club I hope that all of you enjoyed the Chnstinas holiday and have a Happy New
Year in vour future!

Our Holiday dinner went very well wath at least 60 members attending!! What a
great evening that was. So many friends and members talking and getting to know each other as well as enjoying a wonderful meal
together

Several club members will be finalizing all of our social events for the 2015 year Each month I bring a suggestion box
to the meetings. If you don't want to speak out lond in front of everyone, you can always wnle a suggestion on the cards supplied
and drop it in the yellow suggestion box, which is on the table in front of the Officers. Then the Officers will discuss the sugges-
tions and bring it up at the ext meetmg

This year we have a new item that will help our club be even better. We have purchased a traler! It 15 7° X 16" and should
be all we need for along. long ime. We can keep all of our supphes and equpment mn it ncluding our sound system. I will brng
it back & forth to the cuise-ms until we can get volunteers to help pull it each week This 1= something that we have needed for
along time and now we have it! I will need a few volunteers to lm[p with a few simple repairs that it needs. If you are a paint and

body man or an electnician, I need your help, by volunteering, in repaining the few sumple things it needs. Then with a generator,
we should be set!!

Let's hope and pray that this 1s our best year yet!

President Mossy Creek Cruzers on his upcoming marriage.

Larry Boggess [Cmgranf-atiom to Cruzer Steve Drinnon
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PREERR Ehamin Email Update List
1o0inquraysia

12)2Wwy If you are not receiving our updates about car shows,
10> uoiytuby events, cancellations, interesting car items, etc., via
P == e-mail, please be sure that | have your correct e-mail
ol did address. | have several non-working e-mail addresses for
4035159}y several paid up members, who are left out of the mailings.
sbnjd yaeds Please take a minute to correct your address, phone hum-

YIIIMS bers and e-mail address to mossycreekcruzers@aol.com.
: This will ensure that you will be kept updated on all Mossy

ISUIMSNV Creek Cruzers events and happenings.
4 G3ANIN ATTVOINVHOIW L We definitely want to keep you in the “Loop”! 3

....-...EXCITING NEWS........
We Have a Mossy Creek Cruzers

TRAILER!

What a WONDERFUL way to start off our New Year of 2015. Cruzer John Harrington [Gur Photographer, Miranda's
Husband & new members) found a trailer for us. He found it on-line and got directions to it. Bill Potts & | went to take a
look at it in Kodak. The trailer measures 7' wide by 16" long. We negotiated with the owner and then we made him an
offer which he took. It needs minor cosmetic work done to it, a little electrical work and will probably need tires. Bill & |
got it Saturday morning and took it to Bill's house where Larry will pick it up and take it to his house. Bill says that it pulls
great. no strain on his truck at all and pulls very straight.

Larry is asking for volunteers to help with paint and body work, an electrician to re-wire it for the lights and possibly
someone who can get tires at a wholesale price for the club. We also need a few cabinets to go in it to hold our 50-50
tickets, our safety vests. all the paperwork that goes with putting a show on and small items like that. If you have anything
that you would like to donate to the trailer, we would be most appreciative. If you can volunteer with any of this, please
call Larry. The price we got it for was fantastic!! Come to the next meeting and we will tell you how much it cost (Way
under budget). Lamry has said he will pull it to the cruise-ins until we can get volunteers to help with it. After the exterior
work is done, Pat will supply the vinyl lettering of our logo, email address and web site to go on the sides, front and back
of it By: Pat Dukes
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2014 Mﬂssy Creek Cruzers

Holiday Dinner
Qrver 60 members & Friends R

attending on December 12th!!
A WONDERFUL TIME!!
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Need A Tow?
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931 North Hwy. 92 « Jefferson City, TN

Ph.:865.475.9429 \¢ Memker
Ceoll: B65.607.8454 OunsOpsrmee.
Elite

Insuring Classics, Antiques, Street Rods, Exc.

’flﬂﬂ...\

gl

Mot 1y piscs®”

690 S. Hwy. 92
Dandridge, TN

863-397-2764

\{rmh'

Broadway ==

Tire & Service Center wm

351 East Broadway Blvd.
Jefferson City, TN 37760

Bobby 865-475-3843 Jerry

T HOMAS

HEATING & COOLING

RESIDENTIAL - COMMERCIAL

113 E. Broadway Blvd.
Jefferson City, TN
¢

65-475:2762
Walmart
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